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Dear Ms. Burdick and Ms. Wynn,
 
Please accept these photos for tonight’s public hearing for PZ#25-2ZRA.  I would like to show these to
the Commission when I make my presentation.  I have copied Mr. Treaster.
 
Thank you,
Brian R. Smith (he/him/his)
Robinson & Cole LLP

One State Street
Hartford, CT 06103
Direct 860.275.8224 | Fax 860.275.8299
bsmith@rc.com | Bio | V-Card
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This transmittal may be a confidential R+C attorney-client communication or may otherwise be
privileged or confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that you have received this transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you suspect that you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-275-8200, or e-mail at
it-admin@rc.com, and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.
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Photo by Brian R. Smith of site at southwest corner of intersection of Route 83
and Route 94, Glastonbury, Connecticut that is subject of Hayes Family Partnership v.
Glastonbury, 166 Conn. App.585 (2016). The next photo shows site in 2022 from north side
of Route 94 (Hebron Avenue). Second photo also taken by Brian R. Smith.










